
 

 

 

 
 

April 26, 2024 

 

Notice Regarding Certain Media Reports 
 

There have been some reports about executive appointments at MS&AD Insurance Group Holdings, 

Inc. (“the Company”), but this has not been announced by the Company and there are no decisions 

made at this time. 

The Board of Directors will consider the Company’s executive structure appropriately. When matters 

to be disclosed are decided, they will be announced promptly. 

 

- End - 

 


